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Bulletin Number: MI_IB_52 Distribution Date: 08/15/2022 Effective Date: 9/5/2022 

Contact Point: Metrc® Support Subject:  Lab Testing Updates in Metrc 

Reason:  To inform Licensees of upcoming changes when creating test samples and designating the  
Required Test Batches for Tinctures 

  

On September 5th, 2022, the State of Michigan will be updating  the configuration of Lab Test Batches 
to better assist licensees in choosing the correct product category for Tinctures. This will be the 
required selection for submitting tinctures for testing 

  

Figure 1: New Testing Type 

 

Please feel free to contact Support at support@metrc.com or 877-566-6506 with any questions. 
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